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Dear Ms Kopala,
 

Thank you for your letter dated the 27th November 2020. As stated in our previous response we do
not support a reduction in the Replacement Land area. As such our previous correspondence remains
in place with no further comment.
 
All the best,
 
James
 
James Adler
Director of Biodiversity (Surrey Wildlife Trust)
Tel: 
Email: james.adler@surreywt.org.uk
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P Please consider the environment before printing this email

Are you a member of Surrey Wildlife Trust?
Help protect Surrey’s wildlife by joining as a member or making a donation. Surrey Wildlife
Trust cares for more than 9,000 hectares of the county’s countryside and could not carry out
vital conservation work without the support of members, supporters and volunteers. To join
and to find out more about the benefits of SWT membership, visit
www.surreywildlifetrust.org/join.
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